
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

   

Date: January 2, 2020 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       January 22, 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend Board approve submission of the Glassboro Education Foundation Grant award for 

the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

“Texas Instruments Graphing Calculators”/Glassboro High School/Samantha 

Shoemaker/$1980.00 

 

“ALESK Resource for Special Education Classroom”/Glassboro High School/Samantha 

Shoemaker/$1400 


